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CAMPUS MINISTRY 
 

Wednesday Student Night 
All students are invited to join us on October 10th for dinner in the Cardinal Newman 

hall followed by a game of soccer at 7pm. Afterwards, we will have our Student 
Lounge open to provide a space for studying or to pick up school materials!  

 
 

Fresno State On-Campus Gathering  

 
Looking to connect with others and experience 

your faith on campus? We will be meeting 
every Thursday, at Fresno State, in RSU room 

#216  from 1pm - 2 pm! All students are 
welcome.  We will be highlighting some of the 

saints of October! 

 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

Young Adult Bible Study 

Join our Bible Study gathering Monday, October 14th @6PM in the lounge. This 
week we will begin with an introduction to the Gospel of John. 

 

JUBILEE 2025 

The Jubilee Pilgrims are having another online Panda Express fundraiser Oct. 17th. 
This fundraiser is online only. In order to support the pilgrims, order your meal 

online or through the app. Put in the code 925159 in the fundraising code box before 
submitting your order. The pilgrims are also hosting a car wash the weekend of the 
19-20th at all masses. The car washing will take place in the solar parking lot. This 

fundraiser is donation-based, so any amount you feel inclined to give will be greatly 
appreciated. Thank you for all your support and we will see you out there!  

 
 

National Eucharistic Congress 
 

Hear from the Eucharistic Congress Pilgrims 

Join us on the 22nd at Faith, Family, & Friends to hear from  our Eucharistic Congress 
Pilgrims about their  experience and their plans to share their experience with the 
Newman Center.  We will be in Cardinal Newman Hall from 6:15pm-7:15pm. 

 
Congress Reflection from Beto 

Hello everyone, I'm Beto, a senior at Fresno state in my final year of mechanical 
engineering. I’ve been attending the Newman center for almost 4 years and have 
enjoyed every moment, including attending World Youth Day last summer and more 
recently the National Eucharistic Congress this summer! The experience at Congress 
was unbelievable and helped me grow my relationship with Christ in the Eucharistic. 
The various talks and sessions that I attended guided me to renew my love for Christ 
by drawing me back to the essentials: repentance and love. This experience has set 
my heart on fire with the Holy Spirit and has led me to invite Christ into all of the 
spaces of my life including ministry, personal relationships, and my studies. I’m 
looking forward to sharing all of these things that I’ve experienced with all of you, 
and I hope to continue to share my love for the Eucharistic. Thank you all for making 
this opportunity possible, feel free to stop me and ask me more about my 
experience!  
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OCTOBER CONTRIBUTIONS 

2023 2024 

October 1 $17,328.73 October 6 $16,349.72 

October 8 $19,597.38 October 13  

October 15 $10,985.46 October 20  

October 22 $13,272.83 October 27  

October 29 $9,017.70   

OCTOBER 2023  
TOTAL $70,202.10 

OCTOBER 2024   
TOTAL $16,349.72 

Newman Sound Technicians Needed! 

Looking to get involved during Mass on weekends?  We are 

actively looking for volunteers to learn and help manage 

sound at every Mass!  If this sounds interesting, please plan 

to attend our Sound  Technician Training on Sunday, October 

20th after the 9:30 Mass.  Please contact 

plc@csufnewman.com for more information. 

Sacred Heart Devotion for Families and Familiastery Minis-

try.  Since 2021, we have invited families to gather on the First 

Friday of each month (September

-June) for a Sacred Heart devo-

tion for families.  Children and 

teens are invited to sing in the 

choir, lector, altar serve, and help 

lead a decade of the rosary while 

adoring Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament.  All are welcome to 

join!  Out of this devotion has grown a new ministry at our 

parish.  The Familiastery ministry is led by a group of families 

who have come together for this monthly devotion and now 

want to gather weekly to build community, grow in our faith 

as families, and support other parents raising little saints in 

the making.  We offer weekly faith-filled enrichment classes 

and desire to help maintain a space for family ministry at our 

parish!  For more information about our enrichment classes, 

fundraising efforts, or ways to volunteer, please contact us 

at familiastery@gmail.com. 

Faith, Family and Friends (Ongoing Adult Formation) invites 

you to join us every Tuesday from 6pm-7:30pm in Cardinal 

Newman Hall. Join us for a night of prayer, fellowship, 

learning and an opportunity to lean deeper into your rela-

tionship with Christ. All adults 18 and older are welcome to 

attend. For more information please contacts us 

at lifeministry@csufnewman.com 

October Healing Mass - Feast of St. Anthony Mary Claret 

October 24th is feast day of St. Anthony Mary Claret, the 

founder of the Claretian Missionaries.  We are blessed to have 

two Claretian missionaries serving the St. Paul Catholic New-

man Center, Fr. Rubi and Br. David. October 24th is also the 

day of our next Healing Mass.  This Mass will take place at 

6:00 p.m. (regular Thursday schedule). At the end of Mass the 

anointing with holy oil will be available for all who desire. St. 

Anthony Mary Claret, pray for us! 

Triduum to St. Anthony Mary Claret 

In thanksgiving and praise we invite all parishioners to join us 

for a Triduum to St. Claret that will take place October 21, 22, 

and 23 at 6:00 p.m.  This beautiful meditation and prayer op-

portunity will take place through Zoom (online) as well there 

will be an opportunity on Tuesday evening, October 22 to par-

ticipate in the Triduum during the opening prayer time for 

Faith Family and Friends. 

The Triduum evenings will consist of 20 minutes of prayer, 

readings and psalms. In addition, meditation will be shared 

that will provide us with more insight into the life, struggles, 

blessings, and journey of St. Anthony Mary Claret, the founder 

of the Claretian Missionaries. 

We hope that you are able to join us on one or more of these 

evenings to pray in community with our St. Paul Catholic New-

man Center parish in gratitude for the life of St. Claret and of 

the many benefits we have received through the Claretians 

serving our community. 

More details will be available in next weekend's bulletin. 

For questions, please contact the Clergy Assistant 

at clergyassistant@csufnewman.com 
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Due to conflicts with the kick-off times of Fresno State 

Football, Confession & Mass will be canceled on the 

following dates: 

• Saturday, October 26th 

• Saturday, November 2nd 

We appreciate your under-

standing as we err on the side of caution for safety and 

security of the community. 

Join us in the Chapel                            

for an  ecumenical                                                 

Day of Prayer for our Country     

Tuesday, November 5, 2024 

Mass: 8:00 a.m. & 6:00 p.m. 

Prayer and Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament will take place through-

out the day immediately following 

the 8:00 a.m. Mass and concluding 

with the start of the 6:00 p.m. Mass. 

 

2024 Church Directories 

For those who participated in the 2024 Church Directory 

and had your picture taken, please come by and pick up 

your new directory at the table in the foyer after every 

Mass this weekend. 

SAVE THE DATE:  OCTOBER 16 immediately fol-

lowing the 8AM Mass in the cafeteria 

Our Caring for the Whole Person team will introduce this 

initiative and host a panel discussion on end-of-life issues. 

This  

will be the first in a series of meetings pertaining to caring 

for the whole person promoting that we are all 

loved, worthy and wanted. 

Welcome Allyson Wegner                                                  

Parish Communications Coordinator                                     

& Administrative Assistant! 

Allyson Wegner is a skilled 

media specialist with a pas-

sion for storytelling and 

community engagement. 

With years of experience 

working in the communica-

tions field, she has used her 

skills in video production 

and content management 

to help foster positive rela-

tionships with those in her 

community. When she is not at work, Ally loves to cro-

chet or work on her next craft project. She is looking for-

ward to bringing her skills to the St. Paul Catholic New-

man Center to combine her professional ambitions with 

her faith, starting October 14, 2024. 

KofC Campesinos Program Diaper Drive 

The Knights of Columbus, Central Chapter councils, are 

hosting a HUGE distribution at Raisin City on Saturday, 

Nov. 16 in support of our local campesinos 

(farmworkers) 

community. The Knights will be distributing food boxes, 

new coats and socks, and new toys and diapers to these 

worthy families. 

Please help our Newman Center Knights of Columbus 

council fill an essential need of many of our young 

campesino families by dropping of a box or two of 

diapers at church during the month of October. Sizes 1 

through 3 would be most helpful. Thank you in advance 

for your assistance with this worthy cause. 



Prayers 
 Please pray for those who have requested special 

intentions and prayers:  

Please contact the office or visit our website and fill out the form 
under the “Prayer Requests” tab to have a name included on this 

prayer list. 

Names of the sick / for special intentions will be published in 
the bulletin for four weeks, and then removed unless 

otherwise requested. Names of the deceased are published                 
the week after death.   

Cathie 
Julie Herring 
Ashley Johnson 
Kathy Robinson 
Michael Waters 
Amy 

Rodolfo Ruiz 
John Heidebrecht  
Rosina Gutierrez 
Genny Lucchesi  
Don Hall 

 

 And we pray for those who have died recently. 

Weekly Schedule 
October 13, —October 20, 2024 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 13 XXVIII SUNDAY ORD. TIME 
Diocesan Congress Newman Feast Weekend 
7:30am  Mass for Fr. Henry Williams Chapel 
9:30am  Mass for John Dooley Chapel 
11:30am Mass for Needs & Intentions of Parishioners Chapel 
1:00pm  Baptism Prep Class (via Zoom) via Zoom 
2:00pm  Filipino Mass Chapel 
6:30pm  Blessing at the Community Garden via Zoom 
7:00pm  Mass for Isibro T. and Richard Reyes Chapel 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 14  
8:00am  Mass Chapel 
8:30am  Men’s Morning Scripture Study Library 
6:00pm  Young Adult Bible Study Student Lounge 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15  
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 
6:00pm  Claretian Youth Student Lounge 
6:00pm  Faith, Family, & Friends CNH 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 16  
7:40am  Divine Office (Morning Prayer) Chapel 
8:00am  Mass for Azucena Diosomito Chapel 
8:30am  Caring for the Whole Person Presentation Cafeteria 
10:00am Marian Movement of Priests Community Room 
6:00pm  Prayer & Life Workshop Library 
6:00pm  Marian Movement of Priests Cenacle Cafeteria 
6:00pm  College Night CNH 101 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 17 
8:00am  Communion Service Chapel 
4:00pm  Adoration Chapel 
4:00pm  Confessions Chapel 
6:00pm  Bible Study Classroom 2 
6:00pm  Young Adult Confirmation CNH 104 
6:00pm  Mass for Richard Sexton Chapel 
7:00pm  RCIA Inquiry Library 

FRIDAY, OCTOBER 18  
7:40am  Divine Office (Morning Prayer) Chapel 
8:00am  Mass for deceased Lopez family members Chapel 
5:30pm  Food Recovery Network               Cafeteria 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19  
Special collection: World Mission Sunday 
3:30pm  Confessions Chapel 
5:00pm  Mass Chapel 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20 XXIX SUNDAY ORD. TIME 
Special collection: World Mission Sunday 
Knights Burrito Breakfast 
7:30am  Mass for Ron and Barbara Barrows Chapel 
9:30am  RCIA Catechumenate Library 
9:30am  CLOW Community Room 
9:30am  Mass for Dave Mosher Chapel 
10:30am Sound Technician Training Chapel 
11:00am 1st Year HS Confirmation CNH 
11:30am Mass for Joe Santistevan Chapel 
12:45pm 2nd Year HS Confirmation CNH 
7:00pm  Mass for Mary Oaxaca Chapel 

Claretian Youth Care Package Col-

lection Items 

During the month of October, our 

Claretian Youth Group will begin its 

outreach activities to collect items for 

personal care packages that will be 

distributed during the winter months 

through different Catholic organiza-

tions to those most in need.  

 

We are kindly asking for your dona-

tions of: 

Socks, Gloves, Hats, Toothbrushes, Toothpaste, Hair combs and 

brushes, 

travel-sized hand lotion, deodorant, disposable rain ponchos, 

and non-perishable snacks for men, women and children. 

There are two pink tall laundry baskets in the church lobby to 

place 

any items.  If you have any questions please contact Patrice 

Loretta 

at patriceloretta@sbcglobal.net or Mary Renner 

at clergyassistant@csufnewman.com.  

Bless you and thank you in advance for your kindness and gener-

osity! 
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